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DATES IN FUTURE TO WATCH / FECHAS EN EL FUTURO PARA OBSERVAR 
10 APR
2:00 PM
SENIOR STARS – SHOTT HALL


LADS

14 APR  11:30 AM-1:30 PM
WOMEN TO WOMEN LISTENING CIRCLE – CCCoP

CORPUS

16 APR  10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER – CCCoP


CORPUS

17 APR       12:00-5:00 PM
SPAGHETTI DINNER – HUBER HALL


LADS

17 APR
4:00-5:00 PM
TAIZÉ EVENING PRAYER – CCCoP


CORPUS

19 APR
 7:00 PM
PASTORAL COUNCIL – SHOTT HALL


LADS

23 APR    9:00 AM-12:00 PM
DOROTHY DAY PRESENTATION – CCCoP


CORPUS
23 APR   10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER – CCCoP


CORPUS

29 APR
5:30-7:30 PM
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION RETREAT


LADS

30 APR   10:00 AM-3:30 PM
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION RETREAT


LADS

30 APR-1 MAY
SVDP SPRING CLOTHING DRIVE – AFTER ALL MASSES    CORPUS/LADS

 1 MAY
  1:00 PM
ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY MEETING


CORPUS
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                 +++SCRIPTURES FOR CURRENT AND FOLLOWING WEEKENDS+++
+++SAGRADA ESCRITURA ESTE FIN DE SEMANA Y LOS PRÓXIMOS+++

             10 April/abril                                         17 April/abril
   1st):  Acts (Hechos) 5:27-32, 40b-41                         1st): Acts (Hechos) 13:14, 43-52                                                                              

    RP):  Psalm (Salmo 29) 30:2, 4, 5-6, 11-12, 13           RP):  Psalm (Salmo 100) 99: 1-2, 3, 5  
   2nd): Revelation (Apocalipsis) 5:11-14                 2nd):  Revelation (Apocalipsis) 7:9, 14b-17
Gospel): John (Juan) 21:1-19                                   Gospel): John (Juan) 10:27-30
[image: image5.emf]THE FAMOUS ST. LADISLAS SPAGHETTI DINNER NEXT WEEKEND

On Sunday, April 17th please come and enjoy a delicious spaghetti dinner 

from noon-5:00 p.m. at St. Ladislas in Huber Hall.  Adult meals are $8.00 and Children or Senior meals are $5.00.  Carryout will be available.  There will also be a Raffle and Spring Sale.  
LA FAMOSA CENA DE ESPAGUETI EN ST LADISLAO ES EN DOS SEMANAS

El Domingo, 17 de abril, por favor venga y disfrute de una deliciosa cena de espaguetis desde el mediodía – hasta las  5:00 pm en St. Ladislao en Huber Hall. Comidas para los adultos es de 
$8.00 y las comidas de los niños/seniors son de $ 5.00. Para llevar estará disponible. También habrá una rifa y  venta de primavera.

	                            

    ST. VINCENT de PAUL FOOD PANTRY
Please donate tuna for the month of April
DESPENSA DE COMIDA SAN VICENTE de PAUL
                Por favor, done atún para el mes de abril

	                             Statistics for the month of March 2016
                         Households served – 171   Clients served – 662  (9 meals per person)

Statistics for 2015
  Households served – 2080   Clients served – 8186  (9 meals per person)




STEWARDSHIP / ADMINISTRACIÓN
Offertory Collection April 2/3, 2016

CC   69 envelopes  $1,715.00                             SL   46 envelopes    $2,503.00

SVDP Collection for March
CC   $459.00




          SL   $862.00
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                VOLUNTEERS NEEDED/VOLUNTARIOS NECESITADOS
Deacon Jerry is looking for volunteers to assist him in his ministry at Regency Manor Nursing Home.  Regency Manor is located off of Alum Creek Drive just north of Frebis Avenue.  He is there every Tuesday morning from 9:00 to 11:00 a.m. to offer a Communion Prayer Service. He is in need of volunteers to bring the residents, some in wheelchairs, to and from the prayer service.  If you are interested in helping out or have questions, please call Deacon Jerry Butts, 614-432-5040. Thank you.
Diácono Jerry está buscando voluntarios para que le ayuden en su ministerio en el Regency Manor Nursing Home todos los martes por la mañana 9:00-11 a.m. Él está en la necesidad de voluntarios para llevar a los residentes, algunos en sillas de ruedas, hacia y desde el servicio de oración . Si está interesado en ayudar o tiene alguna pregunta, por favor llame al Diácono Jerry Butts, 614-432-5040. Gracias.
[image: image7.wmf]PLEASE PRAY …for all the members of both parishes who are in the hospital especially Madeline Patton of Saint Ladislas parish.  In your prayers please also remember those members of our parishes who are confined to their homes or in nursing homes at this time. 

POR FAVOR RECEN... Por todos los miembros de ambas parroquias que están en el hospital especialmente Madeline Patton. En sus rezos, por favor también recuerden a aquellos miembros de nuestras parroquias que están postrados a sus casas o en hogares de ancianos en este tiempo.
[image: image8.emf]         KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL 5429 PANCAKE BREAKFAST
The Knights of Columbus Council 5429 is serving an all-you-can-eat pancake and sausage breakfast in St. Mary’s gym on Sunday, April 17th following the 9:00 am Mass.   The cost is $6.00 for adults, $4.00 for children, or $20.00 for families of 4 or more.  Please come!

[image: image9.emf]                 BALANCED WAY WORKSHOP FOR WOMEN

A Workshop for self-care, stress relief and wellness based on enhancing body awareness will be offered at the CCCoP Saturday, May 21st from 9:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m.  The cost is $50.00 per person (scholarships are available).  This workshop will include self-acupressure, simple movements, breathing techniques and centering practices.  These body awareness practices allow the body to use its innate wisdom for health and balance.  Balanced Way Workshops share short, simple methods that fit into a busy lifestyle.  Our Workshop leader will be Integrative Practitioner MaryAnne Linder.  MaryAnne is an RN, Licensed Massage Therapist and a licensed Masters Level Acupuncturist.  This workshop is limited to 20 participants.  Register online at cccenterofpeace.org; by email at corpuschristicenterofpeace@gmail.com or by phone at 614-512-3731.
[image: image10.jpg]


CENTERING PRAYER

Centering Prayer will take place on Saturday, April 23rd from 10:30 a.m. until noon at Corpus Christi Center of Peace.  Centering Prayer Group meets on the third and fourth Saturdays of each month 10:30 a.m. until noon.  No previous experience with Centering Prayer is necessary.  All are welcome! What is Centering Prayer?   It’s a method of silent prayer in which we realize God’s presence within us and deepens our relationship with God.  No previous experience with Centering Prayer is necessary.  All are welcome.  For more information, call CCCoP at 614-512-3731.
WOMEN TO WOMEN LISTENING CIRCLE
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The Women to Women Listening Circle is held on the second Thursday of each month at the CCCoP.  The next session will be April 14th.  We will begin at 11:30 a.m. with a simple lunch.  The Listening Circle will follow from noon until 1:30 p.m. All women of any age or life circumstances are invited to this free event.  Women to Women is a safe, non-judgmental, confidential place.  No pre-registration is necessary.  We don’t have child care available, so please make other arrangements for your little ones.  For information, call CCCoP at 614-512-3731 or email corpuschristicenterofpeace@gmail.com
DOROTHY DAY: SERVANT OF GOD

Corpus Christi Center of Peace is hosting a presentation by Dr. Kathleen Riley, Ph.D., O.P.A. Saturday, April 23rd, from 9:00 a.m. until noon with a simple lunch following.  The cost is $10.00 per person.  Register online cccenterofpeace.org, or email corpuschristicenterofpeace@gmail.com 

or call 614-512-3731. Come join us as we learn about the founder of the Catholic Worker movement, Dorothy Day, who was honored by Notre Dame for "comforting the afflicted and afflicting the comfortable.”  Pope Francis held her up during his recent visit to the U.S. Congress – along with fellow convert Thomas Merton and Abraham Lincoln and Martin Luther King Jr. – as an exemplary American.  She was described by a prominent American historian as "the most significant, interesting and influential person in the history of American Catholicism".
HAVE WE LOST OUR MINDS (LITERALLY): ECOLOGY IN AN AGE OF TECHNOLOGY

On Friday, April 29th from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. at Corpus Christi Center of Peace there will be a live streaming from the Gerald May Seminar, Shalem Institute in Washington, DC featuring Ilia Delio, OSF. Our suggested donation is $5.00 per person.  This event is limited to 30 participants.  Register online cccenterofpeace.org, phone 614-512-3731, or email corpuschristicenterofpeace@gmail.com. Our world today calls for a new type of consciousness, a consciousness of presence, engagement and participation. Christianity has fostered an other-worldly consciousness, and modern culture has supported a mindless world of matter. Computer technology builds on both, contributing to a new type of dualism that belies a consciousness of presence and participation. In this evening lecture, we will discuss how we have lost our minds and how we may recover them for the sake of the earth.  Join us as we watch and listen to this dynamic and prophetic voice!
TAIZÉ EVENING PRAYER

On the third Sunday of each month, beginning April 17th, from 4:00-5:00 pm the Corpus Christi Center of Peace is offering Taizé Evening Prayer.  All are welcome to join us for Evening Prayer in the style and spirit of the Taizé Community: song, silence, reflection. Taizé Community is an ecumenical monastic community in France of about 100 brothers from over 30 countries that wants its life to be a sign of reconciliation between divided Christians and between separated peoples. The prayer of Taizé is known especially for its simple yet beautiful chants, the proclamation of Sacred Scripture and extended periods of silent meditation. For more information, call 614-512-3731 or email  corpuschristicenterofpeace@gmail.com or check out our website: cccenterofpeace.org
ST. PATRICK’S SERIES OF TALKS

We all wonder about right and wrong. But the truly Catholic way of thinking about right and wrong is often misunderstood, even by Catholics! Join Fr. Peter Totleben, O.P. for a series of talks about how to be happy, and how we should think about the good life. The talks will be from 7:00-8:30 pm in Aquinas Hall at St. Patrick Church, 280 N. Grant Ave.

Thursday April 7: The Human Person

Thursday April 14: Happiness

Thursday April 21: Human Action

Thursday May 5: Habits and Virtues

Thursday May 12: Vice and Sin

Thursday May 19: The Law

Thursday June 2: Grace and the Spiritual Life

CRISTO REY COLUMBUS HIGH SCHOOL SPRING OPEN HOUSE

Cristo Rey Columbus High School will be hosting their Spring Open House on Sunday, April 10th from 1:00-3:00 p.m. at the school, 400 E. Town Street.  All are invited to learn more about this unique opportunity, especially families with students in grades 6-8.  Cristo Rey, now in its third year, is the newest Catholic High School in Columbus.  With 100% of graduates being accepted into college nationwide, our college-prep curriculum and variety of sports and extra-curricular programs will set your student on the path to college. In addition, all students at Cristo Rey participate in our Professional Work-Study Program (PWSP) where they are matched with jobs in business settings.  Through PWSP students are building their professional skillsets and resumes, all while earning much of the cost of their high school education.  Each family's financial contribution is based on the results of a financial application and will range from $200-$2,500 per school year.   Please contact Admissions@CristoReyColumbus.org or call (614) 223-9261 x12008 for more information.  We hope to see you soon at Cristo Rey!
LEGISLATIVE ADVOCACY DAY 
Legislative Advocacy Day of the Catholic Conference of Ohio is Wednesday, April 20th, 9:30 a.m. at the Ohio Statehouse and St. Joseph Cathedral.  Call upon elected officials to protect human life, care for creation, and prohibit the death penalty for persons with serious mental illness.  To register, visit www.ohiocathconf.org or call 614-224-7147.
BRHS PRESENTS: YOU’RE A GOOD MAN, CHARLIE BROWN

The beloved characters from the classic comic “Peanuts” come to life the weekend of April 22-24 on stage at Bishop Ready’s Little Theatre.  It’s family-appropriate entertainment.   Performances are Friday, April 22nd and Sunday, April 24th at 7:00 p.m. and Saturday, April 23rd at 2:00 p.m.  Tickets are $10.00 for adults, $9.00 for those 65+, and $8.00 for students.  For more information, call Bishop Ready High School at 614-276-5263.
JEWELRY SALE TO BENEFIT JOSEPHINUM SEMINARIANS

The Friends of the Josephinum invites you to its spring jewelry sale on Friday, April 22nd, from 3:00 pm to 9:00 pm at the seminary's Jessing Center. Elegant fine and sterling silver jewelry will be priced below wholesale. Refreshments provided; all proceeds benefit Josephinum seminarians. More information at pcj.edu.  

